Marina Report
December 2015

Not much new to report at this time of the year. I have been
working on the ice rink getting that ready. I did a water test last
week and saw that some repairs need to be made. I have also built
and installed a safety barrier in the front park of the ice rink to
prevent hockey Pucks from hitting anyone in that area. The making
of the ice is a long process requiring many coats of water doing it
sometimes several times a day as well as at night time when we get
cold nights.

Renewals will be going out shortly for 2016 year.

We put the new Cert Trailer inside for the winter as well as the Act
Now Trailer.

The Sheriff dept. and the Winterfest Committee asks for the area
for the Polar Jump again this year. Special Olympics provides us
with the necessary insurance coverage as they have in the past.

It along with the Ice Rink provides a good community event and a
fun place to go in the winter.

As normal I will be keeping the area plowed out for winter
activities. | take care of the restrooms M-F and Jamie does on the
weekends when I not available.

Respectfully,
Frank Homola



